Dear Parents/Carers and Year 5,
I hope you are all well and taking care! It has been lovely receiving emails from some of you telling me what you have been up to and pictures of your work and seeing you learning on our school’s Twitter page! Keep up the fantastic effort – it has been really lovely to hear about it all!
Please find attached the next home learning pack with a range of activities. These activities include a range of maths tasks, writing tasks, SPaG and 2 weeks’ worth of spellings to continue to practice and learn.
Learning your times tables is still really important, so keep this up! Remember you can use Times Table Rockstars log ins!
Also attached is the next half term homework grid. Our next topic is Earth, Space and Forces, a very much science-focused, planet-filled amazing topic. There are lots of different activities you can begin to have a go at. 
Please keep me updated via our school Twitter – I would love to see your home learning!
If you have any questions about the home learning pack, or if you would like to let me know how you are getting on, please feel free to email me – h.ryan@smat.org.uk
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your patience, resilience and good spirits during such a trying and unusual time in the world. Remember to also relax, enjoy time together, and most importantly, have fun! 

Take care and stay safe,
Miss Ryan
